JUN 14 1973 BUD YORKIN

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

Juna 11, 1973

Dear Bud:

Thank you for your letter of May 12, and I, too, look forward to a nice talk with you.

I will be glad to look into the matter of Dr. Vladimir Mash, and his family, all of whom wish to immigrate to Israel from Russia. If there is any particular information I may need in this respect, please forward such to me. I will do my best for them.

Looking forward to seeing you again soon.

Kind regards,

Henry A. Kissinger

Mr. Bud Yorkin Suite 670 1901 Avenue of the Stars Los Angeles, Galifornia 90067

